
From: Peevey, Michael R.
Sent: 12/20/2013 3:40:42 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Thanks

Carol and I will be at SR, but not until December 29, then staying through January 5. If our times 
overlap, please get in touch.

From: Cherry, Brian K [BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 11:02 AM 
To: Peevey, Michael R.
Subject: Thanks

Mike - thanks for the decision that were made expeditiously yesterday. I really 
appreciate all of your efforts to get them done and complete by year-end. I’m headed 
with the family to the ranch on Saturday. Perhaps we can schedule time for drinks and 
a catch up.
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